
Curriculum Work Update         w/e 22.10.2020 

Year 1 – 

This week the children have been recapping the sounds they have learnt in phonics. We have 
completed lots of phonic activities, and wrote some sentences on dictation.    

In Maths we have been continuing to work on reading and understanding the addition and 
subtraction symbols.  

The Year One team.  

Homework 

Please remember to read as normal, at least 4 times over half term as we have an exciting new 
reading challenge starting after half term.   

Year 2 – 

In Maths this week we have been showing off all of the things that we know in Maths. We are very 
proud of all the children as they have worked incredibly hard on their own. 

This week in English, we have written two more fact files. We have used our homework facts to 
write about someone who inspires us and we have also written about Roald Dahl. We are looking 
forward to reading some of his books together soon.  

In Science we have been continuing to learn about materials and we have done a fair test to find 
out which material would be most suitable for an umbrella.   

In Computing we have practised using Google Classroom in the Computer Suite and will have 
another try next week so that we are confident using it. Our log in sticker is on the inside front 
cover of our yellow reading diary.  

Homework 

Reading is homework and the children should be reading to an adult at least 4/5 times a week, 
and reading diaries signed and dated. Please make sure that your child is doing this as it makes a 
considerable difference to their progress in reading, particularly if they talk and answer questions 
about what they have read.  

Please check ParentMail for an email (to be received after half term) about the new reading 
challenge starting after half term. 

 

 

 

 


